

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Mon, Sep 30, 2013 at 9:16 PM

First Name - Irene

Last Name - Leech

Organization Name -

Comment - Please find a way for Virginians to benefit from expanded Medicaid. Our federal tax dollars are going to be used by another state - or at the very least, we'll have to help pay for other states to have the benefit. We have no way to be assured of anything for the future. Maybe Virginia decision makers are concerned because of the way the car tax deal has worked out, but at least we'll get some benefit from Medicaid expansion. Virginia has some of the tightest rules in the nation. We need to join the national flow and stop playing political games that leave our citizens without health care and send our portion of the tax dollars to other states.